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I am opposed to making in-person voting mandatory. This directly conflicts with 

allowing all citizens and residents of Oregon the ability to vote, which is their right, 

and only accomplishes voter suppression. This should never have been put forward 

and is a blatant attempt by the far-right to weaken voter rights in Oregon. 


